From: Amy Rall

Sent: Sunday, January 5, 2020 7:58 PM

To: PUC-PUC < <u>PUC@state.sd.us</u>> **Subject:** [EXT] Docket EL19-003

Dear PUC Commissioners and staff,

Please deny the waiver request of Crown Ridge I by NextEra Energy. I strongly oppose the waiver as NextEra Energy should have been aware of their failure to meet the Low Noise Trailing Edge (LNTE) blade requirements one would think Crown Ridge I would have asked for an extension months ago. The turbines have not met the requirements agreed to when they signed the application/permit from the PUC. There are reports of other conditions that are not being met. When I look to the north from my street, I see some flashing red lights from the turbines running. Some red lights that are not flashing yet.

I strongly encourage the PUC to deny this waiver and enforce the provisions of the permit. There is a process and the requirements were agreed to by all parties involved. Crown Ridge/NextEra Energy is not in compliance. NextEra Energy has a reputation for bulling to get their way to do what ever they want. I think it is very rude of an out of state company coming into our state and push us around to get *subsidized* turbines in with no regard to all the effects of the citizens of their projects. They are just here to make a buck and leave us with all the health effects, decommissioning, etc. We know they are not green, they are a scam, just to get the subsidy. The subsidy is our tax money. Meanwhile the people who have to live by them have to suffer. DENY the waiver.

Sincerely,

Amy Rall

Goodwin, SD 57238